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August 24, 2018 

 

 

CALIFORNIA PROPOSITION 65 DECLARATION 

 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

 

Consistent with our core values, Koala Kare Products, A Division of Bobrick Washroom Equipment, Inc. 

is dedicated to working with our customers and suppliers to meet applicable product safety requirements, 

including the California Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986, also known as 

Proposition 65.  

 

To the best of Koala Kare’s knowledge, our branded products, as manufactured and shipped by Koala 

Kare, comply with the safe harbor NSRL and MADL limits of Proposition 65. This assessment is based 

on our current level of knowledge from all of our material and component suppliers. Koala Kare makes 

no warranties, expressed or implied, and assumes no liability in connection with this information.  

Koala Kare will continue to review the requirements of the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement 

Act of 1986, and will work with our suppliers to identify any listed chemicals contained in the materials 

or components procured for use in manufacturing Koala Kare products. 
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Vice-President of Marketing 

 


